
 

 

 

 

CITY OF CLAREMONT 

PLANNING 

COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF CONTINUATION 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that at its regular meeting held on April 6, 

2021, the City of Claremont Planning Commission, after taking 

public testimony, continued Agenda Item No. 3 – Preliminary 

Review Of A Proposed Residential Development On The Former 

La Puerta School Site, to the next regularly scheduled Planning 

Commission meeting  to be held on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, 

beginning at 7:00 p.m., utilizing Zoom Video Communications.  

I, NANCY KRAHN, SENIOR ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT OF 

THE CITY OF CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA, DECLARE UNDER 

PENALTY OF PERJURY THAT I AM EMPLOYED BY THE CITY 

OF CLAREMONT IN THE COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

DEPARTMENT, AND THAT I POSTED THIS NOTICE IN 

ACCORDANCE WITH LAW AT CLAREMONT CITY HALL, 207 

HARVARD AVENUE, CLAREMONT,CALIFORNIA ON APRIL 7, 

2021, AND ON THE CITY'S WEBSITE: 

WWW.Cl.CLAREMONT.CA.US. 

 
Post Through: April 21, 2021 

http://www.cl.claremont.ca.us/

